
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

TO:  Planning & Zoning Board Members 

 

FROM: Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk 

 

DATE: March 13, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

  PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD 
 
 
 

 

The Planning & Zoning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 

MARCH 17, 2015 HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

The next Planning and Zoning Board meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, April 7, 2015 

at 7:30 at the City Hall Auditorium, 110 River St. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: City Clerk 
 Office of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

Planning and Zoning Staff 
Joseph D. Griffith, Director, DPLU 

 
 
 
 
 
 


